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MMC Energy, Inc. ("MMC") has submitted responses to California Energy Commission 

Staffs ("Staff') data requests. MMC provided responses to all but three data requests and filed 

an object to a fourth data request. Staff requested information on potential system upgrades 

required to ensure deliverability of power from the Chula Vista Encrgy Upgrade Project. 

Because the proposed project to replace the South Bay Power Plant has been withdrawn from the 

interconnection queue, the congestion on the transmission system will most likely be reduced. 

MMC is waiting for the California Independent System Operator ("CAISO") to complete a 

revised deliverability assessment. The CAISO expects to complete this study prior to the end of 

this year. Once this information becomes available, MMC will provide the revised study to 

Staff. 

Staff also asked a question about a table in the System Impact Study. MMC has 

requested additional information from San Diego Gas and Electric Company ("SDGW) to 

respond to this question from Staff. MMC will provide this information to Staff when MMC 

receives it from SDG&E. 

Staff also asked for a copy of the transmission Facilities Study for the project. MMC will 

provide this document to Staff when MMC receives it from SDG&E. 








